
Government of Odisha
Works Department

No 0767960005/2016 S z-1q l/V/ , Bhubaneswar, Dated \ o

From
Shrr B. K. Patnaik.
Addl. Secretary to Government

To
All Superintending E ng ineers/Executive Engineers under Works Department

Sub: lmplementing the Seamless integratron of WAMIS with IFMS-Need to use e-
Brllrng rn WAIVIS

Sir.
I am direcled to invrte reference to thrs Department lvlemo No.11778

dt.21.09.2016 and l\/lemo No 14083 dt.05.11 2016 on the subject cited above and to say

that you were requested to ensure preparatron ofbitt. tf,rorgf, e-Billing facility rn the

WAMIS by the end of November,2016. Now it has come to the notice of thrs

Department that most of the Divrsions are not using e-Billing system. Further, e-Billing

system has been mandatory from 1'r February,2017

You are, therefore, requested to please ensure e-Billing hence forward and

furnish a compliance report of the same. Please provide updates in the Whats app

WorKs Management Group.

Yours faithf ully

nook@fu-y"ruou)
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